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9th October 2017 II 
Hunter Water Corporation 
ABN 46 228 513 446 

Department of Planning & Environment 
Attn: Industry Assessments — Joanna Bakopanos 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

Dear Madam, 

1 1 I 
PO Box 5171 
HRMC NSW 2310 
36 Honeysuckle Drive 
NEWCASTLE NSW 2300 
1300 657 657(T) 
(02) 4979 9468 (F) 
enquiries@hunterwater.com.au 
hunterwater.com.au 

RE: Proposed Kooragang Liquified Petroleum Gas Storage - 
Lot 1 DP 1195449 —130 Cormorant Road, Kooragang. 

Reference is made to your letter dated 12th September 2017 

Our Ref: HW2017-11/4/8 
Your Ref: SSD 8448 

Department of Planning 

12 OCT 2017 

Scanning Room 

Hunter Water as adjoining landowner has no objections to the proposed development. 
Hunter Water will assess the Development Application under Section 50 of the Hunter Water 
Act when the developer completes an application for assessment. 

Please note that there are two easements for pipeline in favour of Hunter Water along the 
boundary of Lot 1 DP 1195449. The two easements are for recycled water pipeline and 
sewer rising main pipeline. 

Should you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact the 
undersigned. 

Yours faithfully 

Kristy Moore 
Property Administration Officer 
p. (02) 49799 497 
e. kristy.moorehunterwater.com.au 
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